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Healthy School




Tilsworth Road
Stanbridge

LU7 9HY

01525 210328

Email: info@stanbridge.beds.sch.uk

Newsletter No 14
1st March 2023
Year 2 Staffing Update
After Easter Miss Lacy will be joining our teaching team at Stanbridge and will teach the Year 2 class.  Miss Lacy is an experienced teacher with lots of experience of teaching children across all age ranges.   Miss Lacy will be in school for one day each week until Easter, starting from next Friday.  She is looking forward to introducing herself to you and to meeting all the children again next week.

Mrs Forbes will be working very closely with Miss Lacy to ensure the children have a smooth transition from one class teacher to another.  In this way the children will have time to get to know their new teacher before Mrs Forbes leaves us.  
Yours sincerely

R J Godwin

Head Teacher

	1st March
	Art afternoon for all year groups – Charcoal images

	2nd March
	World Book Day – further details to follow

	8th March
	Sports Disney Day - Mrs Brewer to send further details

	15th March
	Science Day

	16th March
	Parent Consultations:  choice given of face to face, zoom or telephone consultations

	21st March
	Poetry week in school

	23rd March
	Sports Cluster Meeting - Mrs Brewer to send further details

	28th March
	Great Stanbridge Bake Off:  Child, parent and staff categories

	27th April
	Yr 3/4  Hockey - Mrs Brewer to send further details

	Month of May
	KS1 SATs Testing Period

	4th May
	Year 3/4 Coronation Quiz

	5th May
	Coronation Garden Party

	23rd May
	Year 3/4 Sports Cluster Meeting - Mrs Brewer to send further details

	Week of 5th June
	Year 4 Multiplication Test

	Month of June
	Phonics Screen Test for Year 1

	8th June
	Year 3/4 Cricket - Mrs Brewer to send further details

	9th June
	Sports Day 2pm on school field

	22nd June
	Quad Kids Sports - Mrs Brewer to send further details

	Tbc July
	Year 4 Transfer Day

	13th July
	Year 3/4  Tennis - Mrs Brewer to send further details

	13th July
	Children visit new classes for next year 

	13th July
	Reports sent home

	14th July
	Year 4 Leavers Forest School Evening 

	17th July
	Open Afternoon and informal parent consultations

	20th July
	Year 4 Leavers Assembly at 9.30
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“We believe in our children”
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